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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Storm Eowyn: 
I hope you all managed to keep yourselves safe on Friday during the storm, and that your 
homes were relatively unscathed! It is never an easy judgement call to make on deciding 
whether to close school, but it definitely was the right decision. Our school building survived 
the storm, but our Forest School area and Eco Garden took a battering and the big clean-up 
will commence this week.  
 
Happy news: 
I am delighted to share Miss Lightfoot’s happy news about the arrival of her baby daughter, 
Evelyn who arrived last night. Both mum and baby are doing very well. Congratulations to 
Miss Lightfoot and her family! We are looking forward to her popping into school so we can 
meet baby Evelyn.  
 
KABS ‘What you Love’ themed disco: 
The KABS disco times have now been confirmed as: 
 

• 5-6pm for Early Years & Key-Stage 1 children (children should be supervised by an 
adult) 

• 6.15-7.15pm for Key-Stage 2 pupils (children can be dropped off and collected for 
this disco) 

 
The discos will have a theme around ‘What You Love’. KABS will be collecting some ideas 
around what songs the children would love to request from the DJ, and also around the 
snacks they would love that KABS could explore (allergies would of course be taken into 
consideration). It will be a great event for our children to enjoy so we hope to see lots of 
you there! 
 
 

Wk 20/01/2025 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 93.75% 0.0% 

Haystacks 97.12% 0.96% 

Barrow 94.05% 1.19% 

Dodd 100.0% 0.0% 

Blencathra 96.67% 1.67% 

Skiddaw 90.28% 5.56% 

Whole 
School 

96.13% 1.29% 
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Workington Playgoers Pantomime: 
Can this be true? Oh yes it is! Oh no it isn’t!...                         
Playgoers have been going for 90 years and this is the first time they’ve staged a 
pantomime! Jack and the Beanstalk by Ben Crocker (a prolific creator of entertaining shows) 
is a traditional family pantomime with all the elements you would expect: A dame, a King, a 
beautiful princess, a cow, a giant and his evil henchman and of course, a good fairy. With a 
cast drawn mainly from the younger members of Playgoers, together with some very 
experienced old hands who played in Cockermouth’s panto for many years, this will be a 
colourful spectacle of song, dance, drama and silliness. It is suitable for all ages and just the 
thing to cheer up a dull February. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates for your diary Spring 1: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term 
and so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Monday 3rd – Friday 7th February – Year 5&6 Bikeability week  

• Thursday 6th February – Year 5&6 Young Voices event in Manchester 

• Thursday 13th February – KABS discos in school hall   Early Years/KS1 disco: 5-6pm 

KS2: 6.15-7.15pm 

• Friday 14th February 3.20pm - Break-up for half-term 

• Monday 24th February - Return to school 

Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher 


